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Americans should be free to express their dislike of the President and his administration using
all available tools from the associated technology companies without fear of retribution of
either themselves- or the involved technology companies. Holding tech companies
accountable for the content produced by Americans is ridiculous. Likewise- if an American
corporation decides that a customer of their service should not be allowed to espouse hatred on
their service, they should be able to cut ties with that customer. An American corporation is
not required by law or by any stretch of the imagination to propagate propaganda because our
president demands it. It's time for our president to exit his weird belief that the majority of
Americans with a brain stem love him- and wake up to the fact that Americans are free people
who only remain great if they are able to exercise their freedom of speech and expression.
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